
Saturday, Jan. 8, 2022, 9am-1pm
Leave the tree removal to us and help support a good cause!

Your donation for tree pickup will help fund activities for Stratham Memorial School 

5th grade kids and give them the best year ever! Thank you and Happy Holidays!

Two Easy Ways to Sign Up*

PayPal/CC (Preferred Method)

Happy Holidays

Community Bonfire

Cash/Check (day of)

Point your phone camera at the 
QR code to open the online 
registration web address.

Type tinyurl.com/XmasTreePickup into 
your browser and select Donate Now.

OR 

Questions? Email sms5thgradetreepickup@gmail.com

Enter $13 ($12 + PayPal fee).

Select 5th Grade Committee.

Make sure to check the below option when 
entering payment info so that we know where 
to pick up your tree!

By Jan. 6th, email name and address to 
sms5thgradetreepickup@gmail.com

Place $15 in an envelope and secure it 
to mailbox or front door. Make checks 
payable to SMS PTO. 

Finish by clicking DONATE NOW

Don’t forget to place your tree at the end 
of your driveway by 8 AM on Jan. 8th.

Stratham Parks and Recreation will 
be hosting a bonfire from 5pm to 
8pm on Jan. 8th at Stratham Hill Park. 
Join us for a free, fun community 
event.

*Available to Stratham Residents only. To streamline the pickup process, We encourage pre-
payment via pay-pal option. Advanced payment discount is reflected in the prices below.

https://sites.google.com/view/strathamschoolpto/donations-1?authuser=0



